

Grade 0 Newsletter – December in Review

Introduction...

We had our second big project in groups, which challenged us to come up with a delivery service and design a truck and gift in time for Christmas!

In English Language,

We continued our way through the alphabet and learned new sight words too! We had our second big project, which challenged us to come up with a delivery service name, a logo and a truck plus gifts for Christmas time!

In Mathematics,

We began addition and subtraction to 10 while working on counting from 1-20.

In Social Studies,

We had an introduction to mapping skills with our Christmas project! We had to find how answer how many squares we needed to travel in order to delivery a package from one house to another and also tried to calculate the time!

In Science,

We germinated a seed in our own plastic bag "greenhouses." We had a seed journal where we documented the seed's change weekly and learned about the needs of our seed.

In <u>Art</u>,

We got into the holiday spirit by making a watercolor gingerbread village! Then we made gingerbread men, Christmas cards and painted wooden ornaments.

Pictures, pictures, pictures!







Happy December!

Mrs. Kelly

IMPORTANT DATES:

January 8th - Grade 0 Parent Meeting

January 15th-28th -Winter Break

February 5th - Redesign Your Classroom/School project

March 28th-April 2nd -Easter Break